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Dear Parents and Carers,
We are very excited to announce our sponsored hop will take place on Monday 12th July. Children in reception and year one will be asked to try and hop for as long as they can and children in year two will try and fit as many hops as possible into one minute! School staff will act as official counters and will keep track of how the children get on and the results will be sent home to you. We are hoping it will be a fun and hectic event which the children will love being involved in. We ask that you, your family and friends kindly sponsor your child and help raise money for the school.
We would be so grateful if you could help your child collect as many sponsors as possible over the next week and fill in the attached sponsorship form. 
This is a huge fundraising opportunity; and in the past the sponsored event has raised over £2,000 which we spent on buying new C boards. 
After the event, please collect and return the money to the pot marked ‘P.T.A.’ outside your child’s classroom in a sealed envelope (marked Sponsored Hop) by Wednesday 21st July. Any cheques should be made payable to Telford Infant School P.T.A.

Thank you for your support.
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